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NEWS RELEASE 
Port FOIA requests available on website  

 

 

Piti, Guam, August 10, 2020:  Port Authority of Guam General Manager Rory J. Respicio 

announces that the public can now access information on FOIAs on the agency 

website. 

Information on the Freedom of Information Act and how to submit one to the Port can 

be found at https://www.portofguam.com/about-us/about-port-authority-

guam/freedom-information.  

The agency also has created a special email address for anyone wanting to obtain 

public documents. The email address, which is now listed on the website, is 

foiarequest@portofguam.com. 

“The Port’s business is the public’s business and we continue to take steps to make our 

agency transparent,” said Port General Manager Rory J. Respicio. “Our website is full 

of all kinds of financial information and statistics on our agency and we encourage the 

public to visit the website.” 

The website also includes all FOIA Annual Reports required by law and submitted to 

the Attorney General. According to the Port’s Annual FOIA Reports, the agency 

received and responded to 20 FOIA requests in FY2019, 4 in FY2018, 13 in FY2017 and 

28 in FY2016. Copies of all reports dating back to FY2007 can be found on the port’s 

website.  

 

--- End of Release --- 
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